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Administration:  Mme McCrea: 

Welcome Back and Happy New Year!  ☺ 2018 is a clean slate for you!  Make it count and write a really great story!  We are excited to see what this year will hold for all of you!
 
A reminder that students have the option of going outside each day, as long as the temperature (with wind-chill) is not below -20.  Students must dress appropriately for the weather.  Also, please be careful outside!  There is a lot of ice on the ground and some is hidden by the snow.  Take your time and remember NO PUSHING or HANDS ON!  This is a safety issue.

There are a number of activities if you wish to stay inside but you must make that decision prior to the 12:15 bell.  There are a number of students remaining in the hallways past the 12:15 bell.  Staff- please monitor this and remind students of the expectations as needed.
 
Mrs. Hickey is back with us for one week and we are excited to have her!  

HMMS will be offering a Learning to Sew program beginning this month through the SJ Sewist Academy.  The program will be one day a week for 6 weeks at a cost of $60 and is open to all students.  More information to follow tomorrow!
  
Today there will be Art Club at 12:15


Teacher: Mr. Lowe:

No Yearbook Today after School

Grade 7 students are invited to Intramurals today.  

The Varsity Girls will practice today from 3 until 430.

The Varsity Boys will practice tonight from 6-730.


Mindful Monday – Gratitude Mantra Bring to mind something you are grateful for. Silently repeat this while holding the image in your mind. 

Have a mindful Monday!













